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RICHMOND, C.A., (Oct. 29, 2022) - Liane Ingham, Founder of The Artisan (Kitchen and) Cafe,
announces the opening of private dinner parties for families and corporations for the season of
fall and winter 2022. The Artisan Cafe is invested in giving families and businesses the
opportunity to celebrate special moments in an intimate space with fine cuisine and wine.

Ingham has devoted time and effort to creating a warm atmosphere for dinners with succulent
gardens, patio heaters, and elegant plating. “I was thrilled to be able to have a relaxed dinner
with a glass of wine right in my own neighborhood. I had the most delicious salmon, mashed
potatoes, and baby cauliflower in their sweet little succulent garden,” said Irene Young on Yelp
reviews. Guests can also devour gourmet New York-style cheesecakes and seasonal cobblers.

Hosts of private dinner parties can select attire, meals, and wine pairings. The Artisan Cafe will
take up to 15 people in the main dining area or rent out the entire restaurant for larger parties. Go
to www.artisankitchenandcafe.com to book private dinner parties now.

About The Artisan Cafe

The Artisan Cafe, established in 2008, offers a variety of food services from catering, lunches,
and dinners, and rents out the back kitchen for startups. The chefs are committed to incorporating
a wide variety of ingredients that are available and freshest in the Bay Area. The Artisan Cafe is
popular among local businesses and home-based workers in the Marina Bay area. Ingham, born
and raised in Europe, has incorporated her various experiences with renowned chefs from New
York to Europe.
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